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Ask your child…  

… about being a changemaker and starting small. 

… what animals can they spot in June? 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Week 12 - 16 June 

 
Monday 12th June  
8am Dodgeball and Hockey Club Year 5 and 6 
Year 6 are visiting the CLC   
3:30pm Football Development Club for Juniors 
Deadline to complete the Governors’ Parent and Carer Survey 
 
Tuesday 13th June 
8am Dodgeball and Tennis for Year 3 and 4 
Nursery are visiting Hampstead Heath 
 
Wednesday 14th June 

8am Parent-lead Basketball Club for Junior girls 

 

Thursday 15th June 

8am Year 1 and 2 Multi-sports Club in the hall 
Year 2 have their seaside trip to Folkestone 
 
Friday 16th June 
8am Junior Girls’ Sports Club 
Online safety talk for parents at 3pm  
3:30pm Gym Club for Years 1-6  
Year 2 host the Snack Sale 
No Club EP today 

 

 

Tomorrow 

Year 3 host the Snack Sale 
 



 

Welcome back to the final half term of this academic year! We are excited for these coming weeks as we 
continue to watch the children flourish and make fantastic progress. Parent and Carer Progress Meetings on 5th and 
6th July (Year 6 on 13th July) will be your opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher and discuss their 
development. Of course if you need to discuss anything with a teacher ahead of this meeting - do just get in touch 
directly to arrange a time.  
Details of just a few keys dates this term are listed below: 

● w/c Monday 19 and 26 June - Year 2 two week swimming course 
● Thursday 22-Friday 23 June - Year 4 go camping! 
● Wednesday 28 June - Summer Concert from 4:30pm. No Club EP on this day 
● Saturday 1 July - EP Summer Fair! 
● w/c Monday 3 and 10 July - Year 1 two week swimming course 
● Wednesday 5 and Thursday 6 July Progress Meetings for parents. (Year 6 July 13) 
● Tuesday 11 July - Sports Day for Reception-Year 6 
● Friday 14 July - Nursery Sports Day 

There will be lots of dates and times to note for our Year 6 families as we get ready to say goodbye. These will be 
detailed in the class newsletter. 

CBC Night and Run Kids Run 
These two events in the last half term were both wonderful examples of EP cohesion and the brilliance of our 
families and children. Aligned to all our values - belonging at EP, achieving excellence, engaging with your world - 
the success of both occasions can be measured in much more than the fundraising totals. We’re so grateful to 
everyone who supported these events.  

But the fundraising totals matter too, it is crucial that we continue to find ways to support the school budget through 
fundraising in order to continue to offer an enriched schooling for your children. We’re delighted that the combined 
total of both events, including support through sponsorship and match funding, is £14,962, so close to our £15K 
target. Thank you! 

Attendance 
A reminder that the school day and your child’s learning starts promptly at 9am every morning. To ensure all of our 
children have a positive start to the day and a smooth transition into lessons, please can you ensure that your child 
is here by 8:55 so that they are at their tables / on the carpet ready for 9am. Late arrival can be unsettling for your 
child and also for other children. Thank you for your support with this. 

Reminders 
On the rare occasion that your child needs to be dropped off late or picked up from school early please can you 
come directly to the school office and we will collect your child from class. It’s important that children are signed in 
and out of school outside of registration times. 

Now that the sun is shining please make sure that children have sunscreen applied before school, shoulders are 
covered and sun hats (named) are brought into school. Please no strappy sandals or flip flops in school or any 
footwear that limits a fully active playtime! 

Online Safety Talk 
Next Friday 16th at 3pm we’re hosting an online safety talk for parents. Aimed primarily at Year 5 and 6, all parents 
are welcome. Hosted by Camden’s online safety team, they will provide information and tips to help children stay 
safe online and to support parents if problems are identified. 

Parent and Carer Survey 
A reminder to please participate in the Governors’ Parent and Carer Survey. This provides such useful and insightful 
feedback on EP and helps shape future priorities and strategic plans. 
The link is https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Parents23/ and the deadline to complete is next Monday 12th. Thank 
you for taking part. 

Parent Governor Election 
Nanouche Umeadi and Charlie Condou are reaching the end of their terms of office as parent governors and we will 
therefore have a parent governor election this term. More detail in next week’s newsletter, but if you think you might 
be interested in this role do please catch us to talk further. 
 

With best wishes, 
Sally Hill and Natalie Stevenson 


